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FAIMOUTH HOTEL e+ PORTLAND, MAINE

September 18, 1947

Meyor Louis Pe. Gagne
26 Webster Street
Lewiston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

In sccordance with telephone conversation
enclosed herewith you will find the membership card,
and under seperate cover northeastern Accommodations
Directory is going forward.

You will note that the card is dated to
April 11, 1948, as the membership has been in effect
since April 11, 1947. This is the date that Mre. Toomey
first turned in the application, and I believe your
Personal Injury insurance policy will carry the same
dates. We thought we would mention this in view of the
fact that you made your full payment in June. As we
mentioned this morning, Mr. Toomey turned in $10.,00 on
the membership April 1lth and the final $10,00 on June
30th. I do not know just why he did it in this way but
at any rate the membership shows completely paid on our
books and we trust the enclosed will be found entirely
satisfactory. We assume Spofford's Garage will send us
the bill for your service and trust that on future service
you will have no further difficulty. Please be sure to
contact your Three-A Clubs on your trip end they will be
glad to be of any service to you. :

Thanking you for your membership, we are
Sincerely yours,
Meine ﬁomo}le Association
ARF/ic Assistant Secretary
ence
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